
01/12/2020 

MR Michele Percival 
- 14 Bangaroo street ST 
North Balowlah NSW 2093 
michelepercival@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/1397 - 16 Bangaroo Street NORTH BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

I signed the local Petition I also have some concerns around the future tunnel development 
and how this will affect people going through Bangaroo Street to miss the tolls . 
Bangaroo Street os a very busy street currently the roundabout does not slow traffic down they 
drive straight over it .

the development proposal for a childcare Centre is not practical on this street it is a accident 
waiting to happen 

Sent: 1/12/2020 8:23:15 PM
Subject: Online Submission


